




constituting a quorum. A meeting quorum would require public noticing and hinder the 

subcommittee from accomplishing its work efficiently. The Committee asked Redwine to 

check committee members schedules for this special meeting to discuss the RFP issue to 

occur in the next two weeks. Committee member Zavislak motioned to schedule this special 

meeting and committee member Shin seconded the motion and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35pm by Zavislak and seconded by Schmidt 

with a unanimous approval. 




